
First Light Festival 

 

Just over a month ago, the school was contacted by the Herring Girls project and invited to join with 

two other local community choirs to kick off the First Light Festival on the Sunlight Stage. Mrs Lytton, 
the Music Lead in school, was very excited to be able to offer the children attending our school, such 
a fantastic opportunity and those that signed up, worked extremely hard learning songs, learning 
actions and creating their own costumes. 
  
Throughout the process, the children worked with the very talented composer Jessie Maryon Davies 
and the fantastic band who played alongside them on the day.  
  
The choir was amazing and we were extremely proud of everyone. To be able to sing and sign on 
such a big stage and in front of so many people is a fantastic achievement and requires considerable 
courage. The choir performed in front of thousands of people. 
 
The size of the crowd is captured in one of the photos below. The nerves certainly didn't show and 
the crowd were treated to a fabulous 30 minute performance. 
 
Thank you to all of the families who came to watch and also the huge number of staff that came to 
support the choir on their day off. You all made it a very special day to remember. A very special 
thank you must go to Mrs Lytton. Mrs Lytton has supported the choir with all of their preparation 
and even performed alongside the children on the stage!  
 
 

           

 


